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This week we were delighted to welcome
 Year 1 and Year 6 back into school. After a week of
remote learning, it was wonderful to see them all

again in person and engage is some really effective
face to face learning. Many thanks to all parents for
your continued support during these difficult times:

your patience and understanding is greatly
appreciated. 

Mrs Dove has also been working hard this week working
through some of our attendance data in school. It is

vitally important that your child attends school
every day and on time so that they have the best
possible opportunity to make progress. Once again,

your support with this is greatly appreciated. 
Have a wonderful weekend and we look forward to

seeing everyone next week for some more
magnificent learning at BPA. 

Click Icons.

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://bramleyparkacademy.co.uk/


Reception: Razan K
Year 1: George B
Year 2: Jack BH
Year 3: Laurel B and Krystal BH
Year 4: Harley C and Riley P
Year 5: Max G and Olivia G
Year 6: Joe H and Emily H
Mrs Willetts and Mrs Dove: Samanta D

BPA Celebration Zone
Star of the Week

Gold Merit Award

Lunchtime Award

Swimming Award



Thursday 10th February2022To support Childrens

mental healt week, we are

asking all children to come

to school dressed to
express. This could be a

party dress, football kit or

just their favourite outfit



Academic Calendar from Sept 2022 - 2023

Monday 7th February: Virtual parents evening
Tuesday 8th February: Virtual parents evening 
Wednesday 9th February: Year 2 church trip
Friday 11th February: School Closed (Wellspring 
 trust staff training day)
Thursday 10th February: Dress to Express Day
Friday 18th February: Bring £1 for Non-Uniform
Day
Friday 18th February: School closes for half term
Monday 28th February: Return to school

       Diary Date:


